

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller **Principal Chief** John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

January 12, 1993

Nur H. Kiser 1913 E. Avalon Santa Ana, CA 92701

Dear Ms. Kiser:

Thank you very much for the wonderful letter and for the Book of Koran. I have indeed put it on my bookshelf and when time permits I will read it. One of my abiding interests is in human spirituality and theology. However, I have to be in the right frame of mind and sometimes in the right physical place to read this kind of material. When the time is right I will read the book you gave me.

I, like you, believe that there are extremely close ties between all peoples of the world, perhaps indigenous cultures are just a little closer to their original way of life which makes the ties a little easier to discern.

Again, it was great to hear from you.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

lma P. Mankiller

Principal Chief